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Dear Mr. Dyer:
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CLERK AND STAFF DIRECTOR
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TELEPHONE:
(202) 225-2771

By letter dated June 30, 2011, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has notified the
Committee of its requests to reprogram $30,000,000 for activities in fiscal year 2011. The
Committee approves the following activities, totaling $26,000,000:

1) Nuclear Reactor Safety, Direct Program Activities ($7,300,000);

2) Nuclear Reactor Safety, Infrastructure Activities ($14,960,000); and
3) Nuclear Materials and Waste Safety, Infrastructure Activities ($3,740,000).

The Committee does not approve the requested reprogramming for High Level Waste Program

activities.

Please contact Robert Blair of the subcommittee staff if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Visclosky

Ranking Member,
Subcommittee on Energy

and Water Development
Committee on Appropriations

odney P. Frelinghuysen
Chairman,
Subcommittee on Energy
and Water Development
Committee on Appropriations



